New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
<000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

April 21, 1959

Beaver Lodge 611 Corporation
1101 Merecantile Dallas Building
Dallas 1, Texas

Attn: Mr. H. Stewart Bennett
General Manager

Dear Mr. Bennett:

Reference is made to yow letter of April 16 regarding filing of
workover information on your #1 McCoy well in Section 18-31N-10W.

Our files indicate all required reports have been filed, including
the new deliverddility test. IThe well has been granted a new
allowable based on a new deliverability of 2200 IMCF per day, effective
1-29-59. Your copy of the gas supplement reflecting the new allowable
should be forthcoming from our Santa Fe Office soon.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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